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Dear Parent or Guardian    

As some of you are aware, Gorsemoor is now using the online maths learning program, 

Mathletics. So, your child will have access to Mathletics at home and school through a unique 

username and password which will be given to them by their class teacher.  This is very 

exciting time for us as the program has so much to offer to ALL ages in the school, with 

activities and challenges specifically set for your child’s stage in their learning.  

As maths has a huge focus at Gorsemoor, we recommend that you try to spend time looking at 

the program with your child to explore how Mathletics will benefit his or her learning. As a 

parent or guardian, you can also sign up to the Mathletics Family Centre. This will give you 

access to the learning content your child is following, and information regarding his or her 

progress within Mathletics.  To register for this service, you will need your child’s username 

and password: As mentioned above, these will be given out by your child’s class teacher or stuck 

into their homework diaries. Then you will need to visit www.mathletics.com/parents < 

Complete the fields and click Register < then record your new username and password. To 

access the Mathletics Family Centre, visit www.mathletics.com < then sign in using your own 

username and password. You will find a link to the website under ‘Maths’ on our school website. 

At school, pupils will be given the opportunity to participate in Mathletics activities during 

maths lessons, as well as some year groups allocating time before and after school as well as 

at lunch times. Year group teachers will be deciding on the availability of this provision and 

contacting parents accordingly. In the meantime, practise at home is encouraged. Teachers can 

also set homework tasks online – the normal Mathletics activities will then be blocked until the 

homework task has been completed. In addition to this, teachers can monitor and track pupils 

work/time spent completing games and activities. We hope that Mathletics encourages your 

child to enjoy maths whilst learning/practising new skills learned at school.  

Thank you for your support 

E. Dawkin and K. Morgan       
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